
 

3870 Leeds Ave. Suite 114, North Charleston, SC 29405 

 

April 17, 2023 

 

Marty Monette 

Facilities Director 

James Island Charter High School 

1000 Fort Johnson Rd. 

Charleston, SC 
 

Dear Mr. Monette, 

 

Complete Cleaning Services is grateful for the opportunity to continue our long-term partnership 

with James Island Charter High School. As the school’s trusted janitorial services provider for 

the past several years, we are dedicated to providing the highest quality of service possible. 

 

Our team has consistently sought to meet the school’s expectations, ensuring that the premises 

are clean, safe, and healthy for students, staff, and visitors. We take pride in our work and strive 

to provide exceptional cleaning services that meet the unique needs of the school. 

 

We would like to propose a renewal of our current contract with the monthly rate of $50,780.34 

for the next three years. This rate reflects our commitment to providing competitive pricing 

while continuing to deliver exceptional service. 

 

Complete Cleaning Services continues to invested in the latest cleaning technologies and 

products to ensure that we are using the most efficient and effective methods available. We also 

prioritize eco-friendly practices, which not only reduce our carbon footprint but also contribute 

to a healthier and more sustainable learning environment. 

 

We are confident that our team's expertise, commitment to excellence, and competitive pricing 

make us the best choice for the school’s janitorial service needs. We hope to continue our 

partnership with James Island Charter High School and look forward to discussing this proposal 

further. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Scott Stuckey 

Complete Cleaning Services 

 


